
Dear Members; 

National Czech & Slovak Museum & Library 
Newsletter 

January 3, 1998 

It is with a glad heart and a ready spirit that I tackle the enormous position of being 
Co-President of the Museum Guild. Sylvia Rohlena and I have agreed to a division 
of labor that I believe will make this a workable position for each of us. But to the 
advantage of the Guild it provides two of us instead of one. Feel free to call either of 
us for concerns or ideas you have about the Guild. We will be working closely in a 
schedule of phone calls and meetings. 

We want to recognize and thank Marilyn Tucker for her outstanding leadership. 
This has been another outstanding year for the Guild thanks to the leadership of 
Marilyn and the officers she worked with. Hats off to you for continuing the 
excellent work of the Guild. 

The new Executive Board met Dec. 31, 1997. The planning began for the upcoming 
year. We will be requesting your input into establishing goals and plans for the 
coming year. Please help us through your support. 

Looking forward to seeing you at Guild Meetings, on Volunteer duty, and at special 
events. 
Sincerely, 
Maridee Dugger and Sylvia RQhlena 

Reminder: DUES are NOW DUE 
Please make your check for $10.00 payable to : Museum Guild of the NC&SM&L. 
and hand or mail to: Fern Fackler , Treasurer 

Museum Guild Tentative Meeting Dates for 1998 
Meeting Dates 
January 3 
February 7 
March 7 
April 4 
May2 
June6 
July 11 
August l 
September 5 
October 3 
November 7 
December 12 

Executive Meeting 
January 20 
Februarv 17 
March 17 
April 21 
May 19 
June 16 
July 21 
August 18 
September 15 
October 20 
November 17 
Pending new executive board 




